



Head Teacher Inma Peňa BS, PGCE, NPQH



8th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

We appreciate that Year 11 is both an exciting and nervous time for students and their families and we will be working hard as a whole school community to ensure all our students are well prepared and equipped with the skills necessary for them to succeed and achieve their full potential. We believe that working in partnership with families is key to student success, and this event aims to strengthen that connection while preparing students for the next stage in their learning.

Therefore, we are pleased to invite you to the 'Year 11 Success for All' event where we will provide valuable guidance on how you can support your child prepare for their GCSE exams. The evening will initially start with a presentation from myself, Miss Pena and Mr Surridge with an overview of Year 11 and the Science behind learning and revision. Then there will be 'hands on' sessions with the Head of Maths, English and Science where they will demonstrate practical strategies that will enable you to support your child with their revision at home.

If your child studies a language, please arrive at 4:30pm where Miss Garland our Head of Languages will be delivering a session on the most effective strategies to revise and make the most progress in Languages.

Please complete the form below to reflect your attendance at this event.

Event Details

Date: Monday 29th September

Time: 5pm -7pm (4:30pm start for those students who study a language)

Location: Lecture Theatre

We warmly encourage all students and their parents or carers to attend. Please RSVP by Monday 22nd September by completing the following form.

https://forms.office.com/e/XJ4gahSSQF

We look forward to seeing you there!

Warm regards,

Miss Clarke Assistant Headteacher





